
News from the EGS! 

Call for Courses  

 

The European Glaucoma Society announces a call for course proposals for the 
EGS Congress in Athens. 
 

Do not miss this opportunity to share your  

suggestions with the EGS!  
 
All proposals must be submitted through the downloadable form, and sent by email 

to facultyEGS@oic.it no later than 20 December 2021.  
 

  

  Use a maximum of 300 words 

 Include 3 bullet points on what the delegates 

should achieve by the end of the course 
 Designate 1 Director, 1 Co-Director and a  
       maximum of 4 Speakers  

 Do not forget to explicitly state the conflicts of 

interest on the subject of the course 
Click the icon to download  

the submission form 

Important notice: All proposals will be evaluated with regards to novelty, scientific content and in-
novation. However, there are already a certain number of courses planned and the EGS is seeking 
ideas for courses which could complement the existing preliminary program. Thus, the EGS does not 
guarantee acceptance of the proposal since the topic might already be covered in the program.  


